PACE UNIVERSITY

ONE PACE PLAZA NEW YORK, NY 10038

November 12, 2018
Dear Pace Community,

Today is the observance of Veterans Day, when we remember and honor the service of all our
nation’s veterans.

Here at Pace, we especially recognize our student veterans and the veterans among our faculty and
staff. More than 300 students, across our three campuses, have volunteered to serve in America’s
armed forces. They are a special and valued part of the Pace Community, and we’re honored that
they chose to pursue their educations here. We will always do everything we can to support them in
their transition from service to student.

I am proud that the Pace chapter of the Student Veterans of America marched in the Veterans Day
Parade on Fifth Avenue yesterday. That was a chance for our city and state to celebrate and thank
these brave men and women for their service and sacrifice.

Please take some time today to join me in personally thanking our students, faculty, and staff who
wore the uniform. I’ll be meeting with student veterans in Pleasantville today and in New York City
later this week, and | am looking forward to my chance to do just that in person.

For now, let me say to all of the veterans in our community, on behalf of all of Pace University:
Thank you for all that you’ve done for us as Americans and to benefit the Pace Community.

Sincerely,
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Marvin Krislov

President




